Special Meeting
February 2, 2000

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting, on February 2,
2000, 3:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard
Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The purpose of the meeting was to pass Ordinance #1-2000, Bond, for the remodeling of
the municipal building, police department and park.

Attorney Tim Sennett, explained the issues involved with the bond.
Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt the ordinance.

Role Call

Supervisor Schweinsberg — Yes
Supervisor Wehr —Yes

There being no public comment, motion to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner
Secretary-Treasurer
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